Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 274
Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 8:32 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: State of Emergency Extension Objection

To Whom 1t May Concern -

I am writing in regards to the proposed extension of the state of emergency to April 2022!

I am objecting to this outrageous extension considering the numbers of COVID deaths we have actually had
in the last 9 months in Australia.

My name is Jason Yaxley - my mailing address is_

My Mobile Number is h

I highly object to the Senate sneaking through this extension when there is a 99.6% survival rate from Covid
19 - and ALL Businesses need to stay open, not just the selected few like Bunnings , BWS and the Brothels!
Myself and many, many other people ARE NOT HAPPY with the continuation of the State of
EMERGENCY - THE CONSTANT PRESSURE OF SUGGESTION THAT EVERYONE SHOULD
TAKE THE EXPERIMENTAL COVID 19 VACCINATION AND THE RULE BY QLD HEALTH FOR
PEOPLE TO HAVE TO TRACK AND TRACE THEMSELVES USING AN APP ON A SMART
PHONE. AND - THE WEARING OF FACE MASKS WHICH ACTUALLY DON'T OFFER MUCH
PROTECTION AT ALL.

REGARDS
JASON YAXLEY
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